
In the year of the 150th 
anniversary of the Trade Union 

Congress, the National Shop 
Stewards Network (NSSN) is 
again organising a rally before 
the start of TUC congress.

Delegates will be 
meeting as the 
Tory Government 
lurches from crisis to 
crisis. The Tories are 
divided - but they can 
still stagger on, because 
the establishment 
fears how a Corbyn 
government could 
raise workers’ 
expectations. 

But the trade union movement 
has to be to the fore in building 
the mass action that can 
force them out. Already this 
year, we have seen strikes by 
university lecturers force back 

the employers, and a whole 
number of militant disputes 
that show workers are 
prepared to fight. 

Some of these rank-
and-file union reps and 

activists who have been 
taking action will be 
speaking at our rally 
alongside leaders 
from fighting unions. 

If the unions took 

action together, it could put huge 
pressure on May and co. 

The NSSN has a proud record of 
supporting workers and building 
solidarity. We also have a 
history of fighting for the biggest 
coordination of action across the 
unions to take on Tory austerity 
and the bosses’ offensive.

Sunday 9 September  
at 1pm, Manchester 
Mechanics Institute 
Conference Centre, 
Princess Street,
Manchester M1 6DD

The NSSN is supported by the following national trade unions

shopstewards.net

FIGHT TOGETHER 
TO GET THE 

TORIES OUT!

NSSN TUC Congress rally


